
ARTISTS
ASSOCIATION OF 

ELK GROVE VILLAGE

Colors In Nature - a collaboration between AAEGV artists and

the poets of the IL Poet Society will be on display until June 11th

at the Elk Grove Village Public Library. The poems are displayed

next to the artwork so stop by to see these two worlds collide.

Pick up poetry paintings on Saturday, June 11th from 9:15-

10:15am

Drop off Elk Grove Plein Air paintings on Saturday, June 11th

from 9:15-10:15am 

Pick up Plein Air Paintings on Saturday, July 16th from 9:15-

10:15am

Drop off Blooming Buds on Saturday, July 16th from 9:15-

10:15am

DROP  OFF  AND

PICK  UP

INSTRUCTIONS
For the Juried &
upcoming shows
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Exhibitions



Upcoming Exhibition Info



Join us for the Artist Reception for Colors
in Nature featuring work by the AAEGV

artists and the poetry by IL Poet Society!



 From 1-3pm at the Elk Grove Public
Library on Saturday, April 30th. Doors will

open at 12:30pm. At 1:00pm the poetry
reading will begin. 



Plein Air Exhibit

More details will be coming out soon, but
mark your calendar to exhibit your Plein

Air Painting on Saturday, June 11th. 



Sunday Funday: 
This is an open studio time for our

members to bring in their supplies and get
painting! 

June Sunday Funday is cancelled due to Art
in the Park








Exhibit Opportunities:





Upcoming themes for member exhibits:
Abstracts

H2O
Juried Art Show (October)










JURIED  EXHIBITION



Save the date!

Our 39th Annual Juried Art
Show will be held the

weekend of October 15th,
2022! More details will be

coming soon!





Sandy Schmidt and Jack Mitchell are

two artists of 49 entries for

Schaumburg annual event. The 11th

Prairie Plein Air Competition is April

29- May 13th. 




There is an artists reception on May

26, 2022 from 6-8 P.M.in the Herb

Aigner Gallery of the Al Larson Prairie

Center for the Arts Building in

Schaumburg. 

http://p.m.in/
http://p.m.in/


IT'S RENEWAL TIME!







Please renew your membership before June 1st! Our calendar goes from
June 1 through May 31. In order to participate in our activities over the

summer, please be sure to renew. There will be an AAEGV tent at the Art
in the Park on June 5th in which members can exhibit 4 works. Also, there

are on-going exhibits at the EGV Library during the summer months. 



If you are planning on attending the May demo, you can bring your
completed form and check at that time. Otherwise, please go to

www.aaegv.org to find the form online. We hope to see you all next year. 



If you have questions, please email Terri at tsvrescue@gmail.com







Follow us on Instagram!
@artinelkgrove

http://www.aaegv.org/
mailto:tsvrescue@gmail.com
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LOCAL ART STUDIO
SPOTLIGHT:

Northlight Art Studio in Arlington
Heights

Upcoming Workshop!




For more info, contact Jerell

Meyer at 

847 640 8007 or email

jerellmeyer@sbcglobal.net

1325 E Davis St, Arlingotn Heights, IL

60005


